
 
 

 
August 31, 2022 

 
Via Electronic Mail 
Daniel C. Goldner 
Chairman 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301 

 
RE: Docket IR 22-042: Unitil Energy Systems, Inc and Northern Utilities Inc.  
 Compliance Filing (Market Barriers) 

 
Dear Chairman Goldner, 

 
On behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. and Northern Utilities, Inc. (collectively, “the 
Companies”), and pursuant to Commission Orders Nos. 26,621 and 26,642, I enclose for 
filing with the Commission the Companies’ respective reports regarding market barriers. 

 
 

Regards, 
 

Patrick Taylor  
Chief Regulatory Counsel 

 
Enclosures 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Patrick Taylor 6 Liberty Lane West 
Chief Regulatory Counsel Hampton, NH 03842 
taylorp@unitil.com 
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